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Exar Corporation                  
48720 Kato Road, Fremont, CA 94538 Corporate: 510-668-7000    

                                                           
  

 
 
 
August 22, 2012 
 
 
Subject:  Product Discontinuation Notification # 120822-01 
Product reference: Selected Power Management Products - SP6330 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This is notification that the part numbers listed below have been discontinued by Exar Corporation.  
Combined with low market demand for these references, technical manufacturing difficulties prevent 
continued availability and support. 
 
While functional equivalents may exist, alternative candidates can only be provided with specific 
information on design and implementation.  Please contact Exar with details for further review and 
evaluation. 
 

Obsolete Part Number Suggested Part Replacement 

SP6330EK1-L-W-G-C See note above 

SP6330EK1-L-W-G-C/TR See note above 

SP6330EK1-L-X-J-C See note above 

SP6330EK1-L-X-J-C/TR See note above 

SP6330EK1-L-Z-J-C See note above 

SP6330EK1-L-Z-J-C/TR See note above 
 
 
Purchase orders will be accepted as indicated below on a non-cancellable, non-returnable basis provided 
there is inventory remaining at the time of order placement.  No reschedules will be allowed.  
 
Last order date: November 23, 2012 
Last ship date: December 31, 2012 
 
 
Please check inventory availability with your distributor or Exar Customer Support representative before 
attempting to place an order.   
 
If you should have any questions regarding this notice or would like information on alternative solutions, 
please contact Lisa Bedard via email at lisa.bedard@exar.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Exar Business Marketing – Power Products 


